
 

2017 Goodwood Festival of Speed Dates Change 

2nd December 2016 

 

Goodwood can today announce that the provisional dates for the 2017 Goodwood 

Festival of Speed will change to June 29th to July 2nd. These dates are now 

confirmed. 

The new dates are a consequence of the recently announced change in the F1 

calendar, which moves the Baku race later by one week. This will allow the F1 

teams and drivers to be present at Goodwood to wow the sell-out crowds at the 

Festival of Speed as they do every year. 

Tickets already purchased will be valid for the new dates so ticket-holders need not 

change their tickets. We look forward to another spectacular event next year.  

 

(ENDS) 

 

 

 

 

Editors Notes 

To access the Goodwood Media Centre for rights free images please click here: 
Username: g00dw00d   Password: st3rl1ng  

For all Media enquiries, please contact Laura Gilbert-Burke at the Goodwood Motor Sport Press 
Office:  
Telephone: +44 (0)1243 755000  
E-mail: laura.gilbert-burke@goodwood.com  
 
Goodwood Motor Sport on social media:  
YouTube: http://youtube.com/goodwoodtv  
Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/goodwoodrrc  
Twitter: http://twitter.com/goodwoodrrc 

https://www.goodwood.com/media-centre/
mailto:laura.gilbert-burke@goodwood.com


 


